From: Whittingham, Gideon
Sent: 06 September 2018 17:28

To: Planning

Subject: FW: COMMENT ON PLANNING APP - 2018/3241/HS2 - objection

Gideon Whittingham Senior Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 5180

----Original Message-----From: Thomas Gould

Sent: 06 September 2018 14:53

To: Whittingham, Gideon

Subject: COMMENT ON PLANNING APP - 2018/3241/HS2

Dear Gideon

I am writing to raise my severe concerns about the proposed heavy lorry route on Harrington Square NW1 for the HS2 works. I own a flat at a large part of the HS2 works. I own a flat at a large part of the road and its residents rather well.

There are a lot of young families and elderly residents in Hurdwick House. Because many of them make daily use of Harrington Square Gardens, young and old people are very often crossing this road slowly or without paying much attention to traffic. The road is frequently bottlenecked with traffic caused by delivery lorries and buses stopping, and cars stopping to park in the parking bays on the park side of the road. All of the office workers at Greater London House come to the park to eat their lunch on nice days, in a relative oasis in such a central spot. Many of the houses on Harrington Sq are HMO's and people work or even sleep during the daytimes only a matter of feet away from the road. I fear that the proposal to direct 20-35 lorries down this stretch of road for 16 months would negatively impact a great number of lives and a better alternative must be available.

I am grateful for your consideration of this matter, and know that many of my neighbours are as concerned as I am. Please do not allow HS2 to destroy our little community.

Kind regards

Thomas Gould

Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material

from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice herehttp://www.camden.gov.uk/privacystatement which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you and residents.